



Phone: (09) 263 2304 or (09) 263 2306

1/12/2015

Ryan G

Dear Mr G,

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

I refer to your request for information, received on 18/11/2015, in which you requested information regarding the investigation into Cameron Slaters email hacking.

The only cost incurred by Police in so far as the investigation referred to is concerned are return airfares from Auckland to Wellington and one nights' accommodation in Wellington for two staff. This was paid by Counties-Manukau. Police do not hold records of Police staff time spent on this inquiry. Three Police staff have completed the majority of enquiries with technical support from the National Cyber Crime Centre as required.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsmen and seek an investigation and review of my decision.

Yours sincerely

David Lynch

Detective Inspector

District Manager Criminal Investigations